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Friday, 5th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

At the very start of this academic year, Miss Britt shared with me her intention to leave her 

position at Temple Grafton School after 10 years of dedicated service.  

 

As is typical of her loyalty and commitment, she made clear that she would not part from us 

before the end of this academic year. That time is now fast approaching, and so we will soon 

be advertising to find a replacement for Fi. 

 

As many of you will realise, this also means that we will be saying farewell to Bertie. Both these 

departures will sadden our children and so we will be speaking with them all next week, 

explaining that just like our Year 6, Miss Britt and Bertie have both given enormously to our TG 

family, but the time is now right for them both to step out into the world to meet a new and 

completely different opportunity.  

 

I know that whilst you will all be as sorry as I am to see  Fi and Bertie move on from TG, they will 

leave us with all our love, the happy memories we have made together and our very best 

wishes for their next adventure. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mary Gray 

Head of School  
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